
Michael: 
 
Thank you for the reminder. 
 
NOTL Hydro will be there. 
 
NOTL Hydro wishes to file evidence and, by this e-mail, is providing this notification to the Ontario 
Energy Board as per Procedural Order No. 1.  This evidence will be filed prior to the Settlement 
Conference.  Please advise if there is a date you would need this evidence filed by. 
 
The intended scope of the evidence will be our views on steps that could be taken to reduce the cost of 
the Smart Meter Charge for customers.  These steps are largely outside the parameters of this case but 
could be undertaken voluntarily by the IESO.  There will be no incremental costs for experts, counsel or 
consultants in relation to the evidence. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

 

Timothy B. Curtis   
President 
Tel: 905-468-4235 x550    Fax: 905-468-3861    Cell: 905-537-4512 
E-mail:  tcurtis@notlhydro.com  Web: www.NOTLhydro.com  

 
 
From: Michael Bell [mailto:Michael.Bell@oeb.ca]  
Sent: Friday, January 05, 2018 9:56 AM 
To: Miriam Heinz <Miriam.Heinz@ieso.ca>; pduffy@stikeman.com; tbrett@foglers.com; 
marion.fraser@rogers.com; Jmankarios@eda-on.ca; amark@goodmans.ca; Tim Curtis 
<tcurtis@notlhydro.com>; Tam Wagner <tam.wagner@ieso.ca>; Adrian Pye <Adrian.Pye@ieso.ca> 
Cc: Ian Richler <Ian.Richler@oeb.ca>; Andrew Bishop <Andrew.Bishop@oeb.ca>; Pascale Duguay 
<Pascale.Duguay@oeb.ca> 
Subject: EB-2017-0290 Smart Metering Entity / Smart Metering Charge Application 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am the Case Manager for the above noted proceeding. 
 
I would like to remind parties that the Settlement Conference is scheduled for January 
16th and if necessary, continue on January 17th.  This was outlined in Procedural Order 
No. 1. 
 
It will be held at the OEB office’s at 2300 Yonge Street on the 25th floor and 
commencing at 9:30 a.m. 
 
There will be a facilitator for this Settlement Conference. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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Thanks, 
Mike 
 
Michael Bell 
Project Advisor, Application Policy & Climate Change 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
416-440-7688 
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